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May 24, 2024 

Sean Ervin 
Program Coordinator 
South Dakota State University 
Chicoine AME Building 364 
Brookings, South Dakota 57007 

Sent via email to Sean.Ervin@sdstate.edu 

Dear Professor Ervin: 

The 2023 Annual Report for the M.Arch. program at South Dakota State 
University was reviewed during the April 26-27, 2024, meeting of the Board of 
Directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB). 

Based on the review of the Annual Report, the NAAB directors voted to accept 
the Annual Report and require a Special Report to address the following 
areas: 

Condition 3: Program and Student Criteria 
Indicate how SC.5 and SC.6 are met with a vertical studio format vs. a 
sequential studio format. Explain whether all studios utilize a vertical format 
and where outcomes relating to SC.5 and SC.6 are covered. 

Condition 5.4: Human Resources and Human Resource Development 
The program must have an Architect Licensing Advisor and demonstrate that 
the advisor has attended training opportunities to stay up-to-date on the 
requirements for licensure. 

Condition 6.4: Public Access to Accreditation Reports and Related 
Documents 
The program must provjde a link via the program's website of all Interim 
Progress Reports since the last team visit. 

The program must provide a narrative and supporting evidence to 
demonstrate compliance with these Conditions. The Special Report is due no 
later than June 30, 202.4. 
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Please feel free to contact us with any questions at accreditation@naab.org. 

Sincerely,

fauthvnjJJ:r~~ 
Stephen Schreiber, FAIA, NCARB, DPACSA 
President 

2 


